

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The school cleanliness competition will be held from 11<sup>th</sup> March to 15<sup>th</sup> March, the aims of the competition are as follows:

- 1. to develop students' awareness of personal hygiene.
- 2. to let students understand the importance of neatness and tidiness at school.

The competition is separated into class section and individual section. Kindly ensure your child's cleanliness and tidiness in appearance (e.g. clipping fingernails, wearing clean and proper school uniform to school). An awardee will be chosen from each class and will be awarded with a certificate and gift vouchers. We hope to encourage students' good behaviour through the competition, and we sincerely ask for your active support and coordination. Thank you for your attention.

\* W I WITHERAND

Yours faithfully,

Rev. Yeong Ling Wui Principal

4th March, 2024